

	Police and Crime Commissioner’s diary


 I have listed below some of the meetings that I attended week commencing 7th February.  Although I have listed the main meetings and events attended I have also had ad hoc meetings with the professional advisors and the staff of the OPCC.

· Chaired the North Wales Justice Board with partnership agencies to discuss criminal Justice matters.

· Chaired the Strategic Executive Board. This is the Board in which I hold The Chief Constable to account.

· Meeting with the NFRN to discuss the challenges of retail crime.

· Visit with the Safer Streets Project with the local Wrexham Sargent.

· Shadow Minister Visit in Flintshire.












 






                                                        
                                             Andrew Dunbobbin
                                             Police and Crime Commissioner
                                             North Wales
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